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Mr. Bristol John Lawrence  

    USING THE   SMART BIN 

The cost per receptacle is 

$700 and includes          

installation and first year 

collection and disposal by 

the DSWMC.  

KEEP ROSEAU 

CLEAN USE A BIN 

  MR . LAWRENCE  IS  G.M   SMART BINS PROGRAM SUCCESSFUL IN ROSEAU 

Sixty (60) Smart Bins have been 

placed in the city of Roseau. The 

program started  late last year,    

during the  start of the Cruise Ship 

season   in October. The bins are a 

part of the Adopt A Block initiative, 

which was launched, by DSWMC, 

in collaboration with  Discover  

Dominica Authority and Roseau 

City Council. 

The Smart Litter Bin initiative has 

since reflected  a cleaner  city.  To 

d a t e ,  t w e n t y - s e v e n  ( 2 7 )             

businesses  have adopted blocks  in 

various parts of Roseau. 

On behalf of  the staff of   

DSWMC, Solid Waste News  

congratulates Mr. Bristol John  

Lawrence on his appointment as 

General Manager of the         

Corporation. 

His promotion started  from 1st 

January 2012. 

He had been acting as General 

Manager since December, 2010. 

During that period he continued 

the duties as Accountant. 

Mr. Lawrence has been           

employed with the Corporation 

for the past  5 years . 

The Corporation pledges its full 

support to his  promotion. 

PAPER/CARDBOARD 

R E C Y C L I N G                 

PROGRAM       BEGINS 

The  Corporation  started 

its paper /cardboard           

recycling program in 

January, 2012. A number 

of meetings have been 

held with Government  

and Non Government  



PAPER/ CARDBOARD  cont…. 

    DOMINICA SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT CORPORATION 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: 

The Office:  Tel: 4498168  Cell: 6168168 

Email: dswmc@cwdom.dm 

Face book (Dominica Solid Waste            

Management Corporation) 

Website: www.dswmc.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     

               Jean mark Merrifield 

The Corporation’s  field staff     received  their  

new uniforms    recently.  

Drivers , Truck Attendants and landfill  staff 

are encouraged to wear their uniforms and 

protective clothing at  all times on the job.   

  CREW OF THE YEAR 

 “Very committed,  determined, hardworking, reli-

able, efficient, and polite.”  These are the words 

used by  the Collections Manager, Mr. Florian 

Mitchel to describe  the team of the year for 2011. 

They are  called  the “TASK FORCE.’  They work  

everywhere, North, South, East and West; when-

ever they are called to duty; day,  night, rain or 

sunshine. The “TASK FORCE”  is being  recognised 

by the Corporation for their continuing  commit-

ment to  keeping Dominica clean.  We all say 

thanks. 

Offices and  businesses, to partner with them  

for the collection, storage and disposal of      

office paper, cardboards, newspaper and   

telephone directories. 

Offices and businesses must store these items 

in clear plastic bags  which can be purchased 

from the  Corporation and ensure that  the 

items are kept dry.  

Upon request  the Corporation will collect  

paper/cardboards on Tuesdays and Fridays. 

     NEW UNIFORMS FOR STAFF 

(L to R)  Glen Ettiene,  Kerwin Letang,     

Alvin George (Truck Attendants)  and 

Serge Lawrence (Driver)      TASK FORCE 

THE DSWMC WOULD LIKE TO THANK 

OUR MANY PATNERS WHO  CONTINUE 

TO SUPPORT US IN OUR REDUCE, REUSE 

AND RECYCLING EFFORT. 


